
Keep parents and caregivers up to
date on important (and fun!)
things happening at SKE. 

Share some things to talk to your
kiddos about. We know the silent
treatment most adults get when
they ask their child “What did you
do today?” 

We’re excited to share our first SKE
email newsletter with you! The goal

for this weekly email is to:
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WHAT'S HAPPENING AT SKE

We have an incredible pre-k
program here at SKE that
currently has openings! Please call
865-579-2022 or email
usha.occonorsalvemini@knoxscho
ols.org for more info.

Lost and found has moved. If
your child is missing something
please stop by the office and they
will direct you to it.

HELLO! DID YOU KNOW?
Bear Bucks are a tool we use to
reward good behavior at SKE. The
next date for Bear Buck shopping
is Oct. 6th & 8th.

We will have two Habit Dogs at
our school throughout the year.
Joy and Lizzie will be our special
pups, you should have received a
permission slip for your child.

Breakfast & lunch is free for all
students. You can find the monthly
calendar at  knoxschools.org

FUNS NEWS:

Duck-Duck-Goose Children’s
Consignment Event is Sept. 29-
Oct. 2nd. They have great prices
on quality fall and winter clothing. 

Mrs. Parker, our 3rd grader
teacher is a new Grandma to a
beautiful little Granddaughter.
Make sure to say congratulations
next time you see her.
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